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Management confirms that it will achieve operating profit (EBIT) growth of around 10% for 

2009/2010 in line with previous guidance. 

 

Due to the requirement to mark to market the investment portfolio, which includes holdings in 

Mortgage Choice (MOC) and DKN, EPS growth for 2009/10 is now expected to be around  

18% - 20%.  

 

The results are subject to final audit. 

 

The Company will release its finalised annual results on 17 August 2010.  

 

The quarterly "tax" dividend of 2 cents is payable today.  The final dividend will also be declared on 

17 August 2010. 

 

  

For further information please contact: 

Barry Lambert 
Executive Chairman 
Ph: 02 8272 0222 
Email: barry.lambert@count.com.au 

Andrew Gale 
Chief Executive Officer 

Ph: 02 8272 0215 
Email: andrew.gale@count.com.au 
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